
GHS Classification Courses emails 

Some people may have problems receiving our newsletter emails, where these end up in spam 
filters or junk folders. 

This is because the emails are coming out from a package called ConvertKit, which is our current 
email provider. 

To work round this problem, please ask your IT helpers to whitelist the following domains, which 
ConvertKit use: 

•  168.245.119.110 
•  167.89.80.227 
•  167.89.29.208 
•  167.89.29.250 
•  167.89.29.34 
•  167.89.3.15 
•  167.89.80.33 
•  168.245.126.179 
•  168.245.92.169 
•  168.245.98.99 
•  167.89.30.32 
•  167.89.30.57 
•  167.89.31.253 
•  167.89.80.39 
•  168.245.93.138 
•  167.89.86.243 
•  167.89.91.222 
•  168.245.5.113 
•  168.245.50.52 
•  168.245.74.121 
•  167.89.105.164 
•  149.72.157.113 
•  149.72.158.9 
•  149.72.214.208 
•  149.72.201.182 
•  149.72.176.45 
•  149.72.157.114 

 

If this does not solve the problem, please contact us.  Sometimes using a different email address, 
e.g. gmail can resolve the issue, and we’d be happy to change your email address if this will help. 

 


